

May 23, 2019

County of Grey

ATTN: Heather Morrison, Clerk

Council passed the following resolution at the May 15th Council meeting:

2019-313 Aakash Desai - Cathy Little

Whereas since the separation of the ROMA/OGRA Annual Combined Conference in 2017, attending both events separately have become costly and unattainable to smaller communities; and

Whereas the previous combined ROMA/OGRA Annual Conference provided the opportunity of member municipalities to participate and benefit from both organizations in an efficient and cost effective manner to better serve their constituents; and

Whereas the ROMA Board has indicated that they are not prepared to enter into discussions with OGRA for the purpose of combining the conferences at this time;

Therefore be it resolved that the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands request that the ROMA Board reconsider the request from the OGRA Board and work toward establishing a working relationship to bring back the Annual ROMA/OGRA Combined Conference.

CARRIED.

Sincerely,

Jerri-Lynn Levitt Deputy Clerk Municipality of Grey Highlands